

## Department of Engineering and Planning

## Recommendation to the Common Council of the City of Greenfield, Indiana

On September 11, 2023, the City of Greenfield Plan Commission held a meeting at which they approved upon majority vote a Recommendation to the Common Council of the City of Greenfield, Indiana to zone approximately 62.42 +/- acres as PUD – Planned Unit Development to accommodate a mix of single and double unit lots and to maintain 2 existing detached family residences on replatted lots.

The property is generally located at the Northeast corner of Franklin Street and Davis Road. Accompanying documents including the PUD Plan, PUD statement, staff report condition and location maps are included.

Dated: 9/11/2023

Monica From

Monica Evans

Secretary

Greenfield Advisory Plan Commission